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Focus week: UNIFORM 
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Email: j.howard@bridgewaterhigh.com 

c.dearden@bridgewaterhigh.com   

Message from Mrs. Howard and Mrs. Dearden 

We have reached the end of a busy and successful year.  Our attend-
ance, at the time of publication is 96.4% and we could not be more 
proud about the pupils’ first year at Bridgewater.  Our reward on 
Monday 15th July, allowed us to accommodate 132 pupils.   

All the best for the Summer! Enjoy a well earned rest.   

START OF NEXT TERM: 

TUESDAY 3rd SEPTEMBER 2019  

HALF TERM: Mon 28th October 
— 1st November 2019 

Staff Training Day: Friday 15th 
November 2019 

We have included a range of pictures from the 

Beaumaris and Conway trip in this edition of our 

newsletter.  We hope you enjoy looking thorough 

the amazing range of activities. 

Sporting Success 

In July, Keira 7VR was  competed in the Hannah 

Whelan Invitational gymnastics competition. 

Keira trains at Warrington Gymnastics Club at 

regional level for 16 hours per week. She 

placed gold on vault, silver on bars, silver on 

beam, silver on floor and silver all around in a 

competition for any North West club.  Well 

done Keira! 

Tilly 7DAS/JW— plays for Manchester United 

and has had her contract renewed.  Well done 

Tilly! 

To keep up to date with our sporting fixtures, 

follow Bridgewater PE on Twitter.  

School Uniform 

Ahead of new school uniform purchases for 

this summer, please can parents refer to the 

letter sent out by Mr Long this term. 

 

Pupils must not wear canvas shoes or trainer; 

they must wear black shoes that can be pol-

ished.  No nail polish or acrylic nails or jewel-

lery.   Pupils have also had this information in 

assembly. 



Y7 CONWAY 2019 
We were incredibly proud of all Year 7 pupils who took part in the Conway Residential from 

20th-24th May this year.  The weather was a amazing!  Stockton went from Mon 20th- 

Wed 22nd May, with Appleton arriving on change over day Wed 22nd—Fri 24th May.  Pu-

pils took part in: raft building, canoeing, kayaking, orienteering, science experiments, medi-

tation, dance/combat, physical, social and positive metal health, as well as a disco and 

quiz.  We also visited the beautiful Beaumaris Castle, Gaol and Courthouse. 
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